
WELCOME BACK TO GRECIAN GARDENS! 

As we welcome you back to LIMITED SEATING DINE - IN, we 
are committed to protecting our employees and our guests, 
But we need your help to ensure the procedures we put in 
place are a success.  

We promise you: 
1. We will continue to practice safe food handling practices above and beyond 

DHEC and CDC guidelines.

2. All employees will pass a health check and complete health survey before each 

shift.

3. All seating will comply with all the recommended limited occupancy and social 

distancing guidelines.

4. Hand sanitizer will be available to all customers and employees.

5. Employees will wear gloves and masks.

6. Frequent hand washing and use of hand sanitizer.

7. Frequent cleaning and disinfecting sanitizing after every guest. 

8. Our dishes and glass ware is cleaned and sanitized in our dishwasher by using 

the DHEC approved water temperature and sanitizing chemicals.

9. Our utensils, menus and condiments will be single use to limit contact.

10. Take Out will continue to be curbside pick up to limit gatherings in our lobby area. 

Please help us keep everyone safe -You promise us: 
1. DO NOT ENTER, If you have been exposed to COVID-19 OR have symptoms of 

COVID 19 (INCLUDING A FEVER, COUGH, OR SHORTNESS OF BREATH).

2. You agree to follow social distancing guidelines by waiting in your car if a table is 

not available, until one available for you. We will let you know as soon as it is 
available. 

3. You agree not to bring any food or drink containers into our building. 

4. FACE MASKS ARE REQUIRED  while moving through the building, and can be 

removed while seated at your table.

5. You agree to follow social distancing guidelines by keeping 6 - 8 feet away from 

other guests.

6. You agree to follow sanitary guidelines that have been put in place to protect you, 

as well as our other customers and employees by washing hands for 20 seconds 
and using available hand sanitizer.


7. You agree to not congregate in the lobby or bar areas.

8. You agree to leave the building and move away from the entrance as soon as you 

have finished dining and paying so other guests can enter the building while 
following social distancing guidelines by keeping 6-8 feet away.


